
From: Helen Hamberger <Helen.Hamberger@ablawyers.com.au>  
Sent: Monday, 25 November 2019 1:16 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Luis Izzo <Luis.Izzo@ablawyers.com.au> 
Subject: AM2019/17 - Finalisation of Exposure Drafts - Tranche 1 - Wool, Storage, Sampling and 
Testing Award Conference 
 
Dear Chambers, 

 
Re: AM2019/17 - Finalisation of Exposure Drafts - Tranche 1 - Wool, Storage, 

Sampling and Testing Award 2010 Conference 
 

I note our correspondence dated Friday 22 November 2019 which stated ABI/NSWBC did 
not intend to participate in the conference listed for 2.30pm tomorrow Tuesday 26 

November 2019. 

 
We have not been participating in the substantive proceedings for the Wool, Storage, 

Sampling and Testing Award 2010 therefore we originally did not intend to participate. 
However, we do have an interest in the overtime for casuals aspect of this award. We 

had not appreciated the intention of the conference and now that we understand the 
purpose, we will be in attendance tomorrow afternoon. 

 
Kind regards, 

 

Helen Hamberger 
Associate 
Australian Business Lawyers & Advisors  
 

North Sydney NSW 2060 

Dir: 02 9458 7307 | Fax: +612 9954 5029 | Mob: 0407196970  

Tel: +612 9458 7005 | Web: www.ablawyers.com.au |  LinkedIn 
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